
From: Jan Abasolo <jabasolo@Csid.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2014 4:58:02 PM
Subject: FW: SCID Protection Weekly Report: 9/29/14 - Discontinuation

Attachments: SCID Protection Weekly Report 092914.pdf

Hello Katherine,

I hope this email finds you well.

As we approach the renewal of this program, I wanted to find out if these weekly reports are still necessary as we'd 
like to discontinue. Let me know your thoughts. I look forward to your feedback.

Jan Abasolo | Sr. Account Manager | CSID
O: 512.646.2404 | M: 281.701.7096
www.csid.com | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee (s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any 
attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please immediately notify me and permanently delete the original and any copy of 
any e-mail and any printout thereof. Thank you.

From: Alina Avery
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 4:30 PM
To: Joe Ross; Travis Torreyson; Bryan Hjelm; Heather Havins; Eric Stevenson; Isaac Chapa; Adam Tyler; Kent Bloomstrand; 
Jan Abasolo; Amanda Nevins; Tina Tripoli; Cody Gredler; Stacy Reis; David Shames; Dominic Mastronunzio 
Cc: 'Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov)'; 'helen@ink-pr.com'
Subject: SCID Protection Weekly Report: 9/29/14

Good afternoon,

Attached is the SCID Protection Weekly Report as of today. This includes:
□ Summary of active enrollments
□ Main reasons for calls
□ Positive and constructive feedback received
□ Next steps

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Alina

Alina Avery | Marketing Manager| CSID 
O: 512.646.2464 | M: 956.369.5803 
www.csid.com | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee (s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, 
please immediately notify me and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof. Thank you.
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